Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 8:51 AM
To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: s.12

You got it Amber Nash!

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 1, 2017, at 8:50 AM, Nash, Amber PREM:EX <Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

For PJH 4:30pm briefing on s12 . Could you print 2 copies so Minister
Conroy will have one on hand as well? She will have the electronic version on her laptop but
wanted to provide hard copy to both.

A

From: Brown, Edena MCF:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 8:24 AM
To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject:s-12

Good morning Amber,

[ have attached the power point for this afternoons meeting for PJH.
Kat will have her copy on her laptop as well.

[ will forward a copy to MMM through her MA Melissa.

I am not sure on Okenge? Should I send a copy to him as well?

Cheers,
Edena

Edena Brown

Executive Assistant to Hon. Katrine Conroy

Minister of Children and Family Development and Minister Responsible for CBT, CPC and
CRT

Cell: 250-480-8627 Email: Edena.Brown(@gov.bc.ca<mailto:Edena.Brown@gov.bc.ca>
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 9:35 AM

To: Loubert, Danny PREM:EX

Subject: Materials - Meeting BC Parent Groups.pdf
Attachments: Materials - Meeting BC Parent Groups.pdf; ATTO0001.txt

Hi Danny, can you please print a couple copies of this for me. Single sided please. You are a gentleman!

Page 3 of 122 OOP-2018-86018



Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 9:41 AM

To: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: Pacific Coastal Airlines Victoria to Kelowna (Depart 11:35 am)
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 9:48 AM

To: PREM CAL PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: Air Canada Kelowna to Victoria (Depart 9:30 pm)
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 11:06 AM

To: Szabo, Maria PREM:EX

Subject: Re: CRT Update for 7-12-17 PAC d1 17-11-17.ppt

I think both please! Thanks Maria

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 1, 2017, at 11:05 AM, Szabo, Maria PREM:EX <Maria.Szabo@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hey Evan,
5.22
just the slides?

Thanks!

Maria Szabo | Support Staff, Operations and Strategic Initiatives
Vancouver Cabinet Office | Office of the Premier
P: 604-775-1600 | E: maria.szabo@gov.bc.ca

From: Loubert, Danny PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 10:53 AM

To: Szabo, Maria PREM:EX

Subject: Fwd: CRT Update for 7-12-17 PAC d1 17-11-17.ppt

Danny Loubert

Support Staff

Vancouver Cabinet Office
604 775 1600

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Brown, Evan PREM:EX" <Evan.Brown@gov.bc.ca>
To: "Loubert, Danny PREM:EX" <Danny.[Loubert@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: CRT Update for 7-12-17 PAC d1 17-11-17.ppt

As well as this, 2 copies single sided. Thank you Danny!

I’'m handling this. Do you want the notes on the PPT printed with the slides or
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 11:12 AM

To: Szabo, Maria PREM:EX

Subject: Re: CRT Update for 7-12-17 PAC d1 17-11-17.ppt

What is PPT? I’'m not down with all the acronyms yet

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 1, 2017, at 11:05 AM, Szabo, Maria PREM:EX <Maria.Szabo(@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hey Evan,

s.22

so I’'m handling this. Do you want the notes on the PPT printed with the slides or

just the slides?
Thanks!
Maria Szabo | Support Staff, Operations and Strategic Initiatives

Vancouver Cabinet Office | Office of the Premier
P: 604-775-1600 | E: maria.szabo@gov.bc.ca

From: Loubert, Danny PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 10:53 AM

To: Szabo, Maria PREM:EX

Subject: Fwd: CRT Update for 7-12-17 PAC d1 17-11-17.ppt

Danny Loubert

Support Staff

Vancouver Cabinet Office
604 775 1600

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Brown, Evan PREM:EX" <Evan.Brown(@gov.bc.ca>
To: "Loubert, Danny PREM:EX" <Danny.Loubert@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: CRT Update for 7-12-17 PAC d1 17-11-17.ppt

As well as this, 2 copies single sided. Thank you Danny!
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 1:16 PM

To: Szabo, Maria PREM:EX

Subject: BC Parent Advocacy Groups Meeting with the Premier and MOE.pdf
Attachments: BC Parent Advocacy Groups Meeting with the Premier and MOE.pdf; ATTO0001.txt

Page 8 of 122 OOP-2018-86018



Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 3:26 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Re: Speaking notes for tomorrow's Sooke field event

Done! I'm just gonna go I think. If he’s speaking and 5% I think it’s right that I be there.
Thank you

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715

Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 1, 2017, at 3:16 PM, Nash, Amber PREM:EX <Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Can you print these for PJH and ask him if he would like you to attend this with him? Bruce/Maureen
cannot attend.

Please print the sched. For tomorrow for him too ©

From: Herzog, Lawrence [mailto:Lawrence.Herzog@leg.bc.ca]
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 3:12 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX; Mitchell-Starkey, Maureen LASS:EX
Subject: Fw: Speaking notes for tomorrow's Sooke field event

Used the old address for you Amber, whoops.

Cheers,
Lawrence

From: Herzog, Lawrence

Sent: December 1, 2017 3:09 PM

To: Nash, Amber; Mitchell-Starkey, Maureen

Subject: Speaking notes for tomorrow's Sooke field event

Hello to you both,

Here are some speaking notes for PJH for tomorrow's event at the new turf field in Sooke. |
s.13

Cheers,
Lawrence
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Lawrence Herzog | Constituency Assistant to John Horgan, MLA, Langford-Juan de Fuca
#122 - 2806 Jacklin Road Victoria BC V9B 5A4 |P: 250-391-2801 | F: 250-391-2804 E:
Lawrence.Herzog@leg.bc.ca

Office Hours: Monday to Friday, 10 am to 4 pm

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified
individual and purpose. The information is private and protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this
transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

<PJH Fred Milne Field Speaking Notes Dec 2.17v1.docx>
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Saturday, December 2, 2017 10:22 AM

To: PREM CAL PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: DEPART RESIDENCE FOR AIRPORT
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Sunday, December 3, 2017 5:23 PM

To: .17

Subject: Accepted: Wildfire Review Announcement

Page 12 of 122 OOP-2018-86018



Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 9:14 AM

To: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Call for Records OOP-2017-74007 Due December 13, 2017

| have no records

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 4, 2017 5:10 PM

To: LP PO Executive Office; LP PO Deputy Minister; LP Premiers Vancouver Office
Subject: Call for Records O0P-2017-74007 Due December 13, 2017

This is an ALL STAFF Call for Records.

UPDATE: It is no longer necessary to send records as a PDF. Please send records in whatever way is most convenient.

Please let me know by December 13" whether or not you have any records responsive to the following request:

Regarding the BC Government’s Nov 08 News Release - Province delivers on Commitment to freeze BC Hydro Rates: All
internal analysis, emails, text messages, message logs, briefing notes and memorandum; All communications with BC
Hydro related to a rate freeze and any analysis, emails, text messages, message logs, briefing notes and memorandum.

(Date Range for Record Search: From 10/01/2017 To 11/28/2017) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

If you think that the search for records will take you over 3 hours and/or the total volume of records will exceed 200
pages, please let me know as soon as possible.

Thank you all for your assistance with this request! If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Alison Wensink, Executive Administrative Coordinator
Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier

Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings

Victoria BC VEW 9E1

Phone: (250) 387-2987
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 10:10 AM

To: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Call for Records OOP-2017-73990 Due December 12, 2017

| have no records

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 4, 2017 2:22 PM

To: LP PO Executive Office; LP PO Deputy Minister; LP Premiers Vancouver Office
Subject: Call for Records O0P-2017-73990 Due December 12, 2017

This is an ALL STAFF Call for Records.

UPDATE: It is no longer necessary to send records as a PDF. Please send records in whatever way is most convenient.

Please let me know by December 12" whether or not you have any records responsive to the following request:

All documents, including memaos, briefing notes, backgrounders, e-mails, text or Instant messages, media lines, etc.,
regarding the decision to put Executive Assistants in Constituency Offices; A list of all Executive Assistants currently
working out of Constituency Offices.

(Date Range for Record Search: From 07/18/2017 To 11/27/2017) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

If you think that the search for records will take you over 3 hours and/or the total volume of records will exceed 200
pages, please let me know as soon as possible.

Thank you all for your assistance with this request! If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Alison Wensink, Executive Administrative Coordinator
Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier

Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings

Victoria BC VEW 9E1

Phone: (250) 387-2987
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 12:30 PM
Subject: Accepted: Briefing - Surrey School Announcement
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 12:31 PM

To: .17

Subject: Declined: Briefing - South Asian Media Roundtable
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 12:55 PM
To: Badger, Joleen GCPE:EX

Subject: RE: Help for tomorrow

Show me the money

From: Badger, Joleen GCPE:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 12:55 PM
To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Subject: Help for tomorrow

Hey lil buddy,

| hear you're able to help us out with prep for tomorrow’s event!

We need to pick up two dozen red roses and 14 candles (with holders). Something like this is what we're going for:

Copyright

Let me know if you have any questions!
Thanks sooo much.

Joleen Badger | Manager, Event Services
Government Communications and Public Engagement
604-916-3551
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 12:57 PM
To: Badger, Joleen GCPE:EX

Subject: RE: Help for tomorrow

lololololol

From: Badger, Joleen GCPE:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 12:57 PM
To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Help for tomorrow

Copyright

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 12:55 PM
To: Badger, Joleen GCPE:EX

Subject: RE: Help for tomorrow

Show me the money
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From: Badger, Joleen GCPE:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 12:55 PM
To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Subject: Help for tomorrow

Hey lil buddy,

| hear you’re able to help us out with prep for tomorrow’s event!

We need to pick up two dozen red roses and 14 candles (with holders). Something like this is what we're going for:

Copyright

Let me know if you have any questions!
Thanks sooo much.

Joleen Badger | Manager, Event Services
Government Communications and Public Engagement
604-916-3551
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 12:58 PM

To: .17

Subject: Accepted: Briefing - South Asian Media Roundtable

20
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 2:25 PM

To: s.17

Subject: Accepted: National Day of Remembrance and Action on Violence against Women

21
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 5:27 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Follow-Up to speaking with Premier Horgan last night
From: $-22

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 5:21 PM
To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Subject: Re: Follow-Up to speaking with Premier Horgan last night

Hi Evan,

Sorry for being vague!

We chatted briefly about potential opportunities that may be available in the Kelowna area to work with/in
support of the provincial government.

I took it that he wanted to be reminded.

Thank you,

s.22

s.22

On 2017-12-05, at 10:02 AM, Brown, Evan PREM:EX wrote:

Hi S-22

Nice to hear from you.
Unfortunately I’'m not sure what you discussed so if you could reiterate that to me that would be fantastic.
From there | can point you in the right direction!

Thank you,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217
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From:s.22

Sent: Monday, December 4, 2017 2:53 PM

To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Subject: Follow-Up to speaking with Premier Horgan last night

Good afternoon-

I attended the event in Kelowna West last evening, and spoke with Mr. Horgan for a little while. He gave me
your card and asked that I contact you so that we can follow-up on our discussion.

My name (as you can see!) is $-22 -and I recently moved tos-22 My
number is in the signature below.

Thanks so much!
§.22

s.22

s.22

23
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 11:05 AM

To: PREM CAL PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: AIR CANADA: Vancouver to Victoria ( 7:35 PM)

24
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 11:05 AM

To: PREM CAL PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: AIR CANADA: Vancouver to Prince George ( 7:45 am)

25
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 11:05 AM

To: PREM CAL PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: AIR CANADA: Prince George to Vancouver ( 5:30 AM)

26
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 3:11 PM
To: McNish, James EMPR:EX

Subject: s.22

s.22

27
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 5:01 PM

To: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Call for Records OOP-2017-73999 Due December 12, 2017

| have no records.

Evan Brown

From: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 5:01 PM

To: LP PO Executive Office; LP PO Deputy Minister; LP Premiers Vancouver Office
Subject: Call for Records O0P-2017-73999 Due December 12, 2017

This is an ALL STAFF Call for Records.

UPDATE: it is no longer necessary to send records as a PDF. Please send records in whatever way is most convenient.

Please let me know by December 12" whether or not you have any records responsive to the following request:

All documents including memos, briefing notes, backgrounders, e-mails, text or Instant messages, media lines, etc.,
regarding the proposal, planning and rollout of the September 29, 2017 VVancouver Modular Housing announcement.

(Date Range for Record Search: From 09/01/2017 To 11/28/2017) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

If you think that the search for records will take you over 3 hours and/or the total volume of records will exceed 200
pages, please let me know as soon as possible.

Thank you all for your assistance with this request! If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Alison Wensink, Executive Administrative Coordinator
Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier

Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings

Victoria BC VBW 9E1

Phone: (250) 387-2987
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 10:20 PM
Subject: Accepted: Briefing - BC Chamber Premier & Cabinet Luncheon

30
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 1:28 PM
To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Copyright
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Copyright
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Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 5:56 PM

To: s.17

Subject: Accepted: BC Chamber of Commerce: Annual Premier & Cabinet Lunch

35
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 5:56 PM

To: PREM CAL PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: AIR CANADA: Prince George to Vancouver (9:20 PM)

36
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 5:56 PM

To: PREM CAL PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: AIR CANADA: Vancouver to Victoria (11:20 PM)

37
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 11:21 AM
To: Parkinson, Elizabeth PREM:EX
Subject: Re: Maple Leaf Lounge access

Thank you Elizabeth :)

Also, my Aeroplane card reads as followed:

s.17

Thank youl!

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715

Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 8, 2017, at 10:25 AM, Parkinson, Elizabeth PREM:EX <Elizabeth.Parkinson@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Evan,

The Premier has complimentary Lounge access today. I’'m also setting it up for the other flights in
January and then in February he will have it automatically as he has Elite flying status.

Hope you’re having a good time.

<image001.png> | Eligabeth Parkinson
Office of the Premier
Direct: 250-387-1805
Office: 250-387-1715
E-mail: elizabeth.parkinson@gov.bc.ca
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 5:05 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX; Van Meer-Mass, Kate PREM:EX
Subject: Fwd: Today's Luncheon

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

Begin forwarded message:

From: Cory Redekop <cory@bbot.ca>
Date: December 8, 2017 at 4:59:19 PM PST

To: "evan.brown@gov.bc.ca" <evan.brown@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Today's Luncheon

Hey Evan,
Was great to meet you at today’s Premier & Cabinet Luncheon.
Let me know if there’s ever anything we can do to help or collaborate with the Premier’s office.

On that note, if you wouldn’t mind, I’d love a connection to the Premier’s scheduling person. I'd like to
reach out and introduce myself to them for any future opportunity to have the Premier come visit us in
Burnaby.

Thanks, and again, nice to meet you!
Take care,

Cory Redekop

Manager, Policy and Engagement
Burnaby Board of Trade
cory@bbot.ca

604-412-0100 ext 1102

#201 — 4555 Kingsway

Burnaby, BC V5SH 4T8

Join our Mailing List
Unsubscribe from BBOT emails

Experience Vietnam
May 05 - 15, 2018
Join this 11-day journey through the history, culture, food and people of Vietnam featuring
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unique experiences you'll never forget. Drift on the turquoise waters of Ha Long Bay, stroll past
bustling street vendors under the glowing lanterns in Hoi An, and visit rich historical sites from
Hanoi to Saigon on this once-in-a-lifetime tour of exotic and enthralling Vietnam. Find out
more here.

This email and any accompanying attachments are intended solely for the individuals and/or entities to which it is addressed. Dissemination,
distribution, copying or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.
If you are not one of the named recipients , please notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your device/messaging
account.
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 5:08 PM
To: Cory Redekop

Subject: Re: Today's Luncheon

Hi Cory,

Nice to have met you as well, thanks for reaching out to me.

I have forwarded your email onto our Executive Coordinator and our Executive Chief Of Operations.

| hope you have a wonderful holiday season.

Thank you so much,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 8, 2017, at 4:59 PM, Cory Redekop <cory@hbbot.ca> wrote:

Hey Evan,

Was great to meet you at today’s Premier & Cabinet Luncheon.

Let me know if there’s ever anything we can do to help or collaborate with the Premier’s office.

On that note, if you wouldn’t mind, I’d love a connection to the Premier’s scheduling person. I'd like to
reach out and introduce myself to them for any future opportunity to have the Premier come visit us in

Burnaby.
Thanks, and again, nice to meet you!
Take care,

Cory Redekop

Manager, Policy and Engagement
Burnaby Board of Trade
cory@bbot.ca

604-412-0100 ext 1102

#201 — 4555 Kingsway

Burnaby, BC V5SH 4T8

Join our Mailing List
Unsubscribe from BBOT emails
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Experience Vietnam

May 05 - 15, 2018

Join this 11-day journey through the history, culture, food and people of Vietham featuring
unique experiences you’ll never forget. Drift on the turquoise waters of Ha Long Bay, stroll past
bustling street vendors under the glowing lanterns in Hoi An, and visit rich historical sites from
Hanoi to Saigon on this once-in-a-lifetime tour of exotic and enthralling Vietnam. Find out
more here.

This email and any accompanying attachments are intended solely for the individuals and/or entities to which it is addressed. Dissemination,
distribution, copying or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.
If you are not one of the named recipients , please notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your device/messaging
account.
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Saturday, December 9, 2017 12:29 AM
To: concierge@aircanada.ca

Subject: Suit Bag

Hello,

[ just left my suit bag in the overhead compartment on my 11:20pm flight to Victoria from Vancouver.
I’'m already almost home to downtown Victoria, how do I go about retrieving my bag?

Thank you

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan

Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2017 2:54 PM

To: Van Meer-Mass, Kate PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Hello Evan / High Speed Railway Report/ From Frank
Attachments: #£-BC high speed train Richmond - Chilliwack 4%t 20171208.doc

From: zhu frank s.22

Sent: Saturday, December 9, 2017 7:48 AM

To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Subject: Hello Evan / High Speed Railway Report/ From Frank

Morning Mr.Evan,

I am Frank, Thank you very for your breakfast on December 8,
Accompanied us to report to the Mr.Horgan, Regarding the high-speed railway.

December 8, the weather is fog, but how much sunshine you are, the governor has your assistant,
we are proud of you.

| am very happy to work for the Mr.Horgan. | have been in the planning and construction of the
railway since 1986. So | have a lots experience in construction and planning of Highspeed
Railway. At present, | am actively promoting Canada's high-speed railway research.

| Attached the report of BC High Speed Rail for you.

On the high-speed rail, there is any need, please feel free to contact me.

Have a good weekend.

Frank Zhu

Director

Vancouver-Seattle Highspeed Railway Institute of CANADA

Office: +1(604) 629-8899
s.22
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2017 8:58 PM
To: Clark, Layne PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: Briefing
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 9:32 AM
To: '‘Bob Simpson'

Subject: RE: Premier's Visit

Hi Bob,

I can tell you first-hand how much John enjoyed meeting with all of you, | think it was very beneficial for everyone.
Thank you for putting all that together!

Regarding the Natural Resource Forum, would you please send me a separate email just pertaining to that and | could
flip it over to Amber and Kate so we could get that in the works.

Also Bob, would you be so kind as to give me the names of all the mayors that were in attendance at the roundtable?

Thanks Again,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Bob Simpson [mailto:mayor@quesnel.ca]
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 8:56 AM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX; Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Subject: Premier's Visit

It was great to have the Premier in PG, please let him know we appreciated his extra effort to keep the meeting in his
calendar. The Mayors and Chairs were really pleased with the meeting and we hope it will provide some opportunity for
us to connect directly with the government and Cabinet.

s.13

If possible, it would be good to bring a group of Mayors together to meet with the Premier and/or Cabinet Ministers
when they are in Prince George for the Natural Resource Forum early next year. Let me know If | can assist in organizing
such a meeting.

Cheers,

Bob Simpson
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Mayor of Quesnel
250-255-1433
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 10:31 AM
To: Pratt, Andrew GCPE:EX

Subject: RE: Energy graphic

think this might be meant for Evan Lloyd

Cheers,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Pratt, Andrew GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 10:29 AM
To: Gibbs, Robb GCPE:EX; Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Subject: Energy graphic

Importance: High

Comments?
Andrew

Andrew Pratt

Director, Graphic Communications

Government Communications and Public Engagement
4th floor, 617 Government Street, Victoria, BC V8W 9V1
T: 250 356-8120

F: 250 387-6070

Graphic Design Requests
BCID Website
Graphics 411 Information and Resources
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 3:38 PM
To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Subject:

Copyright
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Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 3:57 PM
To: 'branger@sd79.bc.ca’

Cc: ‘cmcleod@sd79.bc.ca’

Subject: Christmas card

Attachments: s.17

Hello,

My name is Evan Brown s.22

I am also the Executive Assistant to the Premier.

John and | were visiting the correspondence building just to say hello and we were looking at the Christmas cards that
were pinned to the wall.

I noticed one he was reading was from Discovery! My favourite school! So | took it off the wall and got a photo of him
with it, | attached it to this email.

s.22

s.22

| hope everything is well at Discovery $-22

Warmest regards,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 11:42 AM
To: s.22

Subject: RSVP

Hello Marisha,

Due to a busy schedule and Christmas holidays, Premier John Horgan
unfortunately will not be able to attend your Holiday Open House.

We wish the BC Building Trades Council a Merry Christmas, a Happy New Year, and
all the best with your open house!

Thank you,

Evan Brown

Office of the Premier

(&% %  250-387-1806

BRITISH
COLLIMEBIA
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Tuesday, December 12, 2017 1:25 PM
Parkinson, Elizabeth PREM:EX

Dec 7.pdf

Dec 7.pdf

53

Page 53 of 122 OOP-2018-86018



Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 6:45 PM
To: reservations@yyjairportshuttle.com
Subject: Pick up

Hello,

Was just curious if you do pick ups en route to the airport? Or only drop offs from the airport.
Would like to book a pick up tonight if possible.

Thank you for your time,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan

Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 9:14 AM
To: Air Canada Concierge Vancouver
Subject: Re: Vancouver to Prince George

Thank you Denise :)

Is it okay if a friend of mine picks it up for me tomorrow? Her name is $-22
It’s really the best option for me if that works.

Thank you again,
Evan Brown
Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan

Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 12, 2017, at 6:05 PM, Air Canada Concierge Vancouver <Concierge-Y VR(@aircanada.ca> wrote:

Hello Mr Brown,

The hours are 0700-midnight. I did speak with Victoria baggage service and if you want to pay

for a taxi they could put your article in a taxi to your hotel.
Let me know if you want them to do that for you.

Regards,
Denise

Air Canada Concierge Vancouver

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX [Evan.Brown@gov.bc.ca]
Sent: December 12, 2017 4:57 PM

To: Air Canada Concierge Vancouver

Subject: Re: Vancouver to Prince George

Hello,

Thank you very much!
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Do you know the hours of the baggage office? and is there any alternative way of retrieving my
bag?

It's next to impossible for me to get to the airport because of my schedule for work and my lack
of'a vehicle.

Thank you for your help,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715

Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 9, 2017, at 7:23 AM, Air Canada Concierge Vancouver <Concierge-
Y VR@aircanada.ca<mailto:Concierge-Y VR @aircanada.ca>> wrote:

Dear Mr. Brown,

I just left you a voice mail on your cel phone at 0719. Good news, your suit bag is in the
baggage office. They will keep it for you until you pick it up. If you know when, we could give
them a call and advise.

Thank you again for your patience. Have a nice weekend.

Cordially,
Mila

Air Canada Concierge Vancouver

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX [Evan.Brown@gov.bc.ca<mailto:Evan.Brown@gov.bc.ca>]
Sent: December 9, 2017 12:23 AM

To: Air Canada Concierge Vancouver

Subject: Vancouver to Prince George

Hello,

I left my suit bag with my suit in it on my flight to Victoria from Vancouver 11:20pm flight.

I'm already in my taxi back to downtown Victoria, what should I do?
Thank you
Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 12:57 PM

To: Van Meer-Mass, Kate PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Mayor/Chair Meetings at Natural Resource Forum in PG

From: Bob Simpson [mailto:mayor@guesnel.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 12:11 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX; Renneberg, Tim FLNR:EX; Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Subject: Mayor/Chair Meetings at Natural Resource Forum in PG

In conjunction with the Natural Resource Forum in PG early next year, I'm curious if there is an appetite for a roundtable
meeting with select Mayors and RD Chairs with the Premier and/or the Ministers of FLNRORD, Environment, Jobs
(Innovation).

Another meeting could build on the initial roundtable we had with the Premier and potentially focus on forestry
(challenges & options) and/or the Environmental Review Process and how we can facilitate getting to yes on major
resource projects (as discussed with the Premier). Or, any key topics/challenges that your government would like our
insights on.

Please let me know if there is any interest and what subjects you may want to canvass and | would be happy to assist in
setting up a meeting with the appropriate Mayors and Chairs.

Thanks!
Bob Simpson

Mayor of Quesnel
250-255-1433
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 1:01 PM
To: Clark, Layne PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: Technical Briefing
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 1:40 PM
To: s.22

Subject: Re: Kelowna visit

Hi s.22

Thank you for reaching out to us on behalf of a life-long New Democrat.

John would love to meet him next time we are in Kelowna and we will contact prior to our next visit which at this time is
undetermined.

But I’'m sure will be sometime in our near future.

Thank you again,

Evan Brown

Office of the Premier

[ e] %  250-387-1806

BRITISH
O LM BEA
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 1:52 PM
To: 'bob@navpath.com’

Subject: Re: Canada 150 Anniversary Flight

Hello Bob,

Unfortunately the Premier will not be able to meet with you due to a very busy schedule and Christmas holidays.

That being said, the Legislature is open to the public and you are free to walk around inside. There is a huge Christmas
tree in the lower

rotunda that reaches up through to second floor and it’s quite the site.

We will forward your email onto the Speaker’s office and perhaps you may be able to get a photo with him on the front
steps.

Thank you for reaching out,

Evan Brown

Office of the Premier
@ 250-387-1806

BRITISH
COLUMBIA
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 9:38 AM
To: Arora, Jasleen AG:EX

Subject: RE: Santa Pictures

Hi Jasleen,

They should be up on the government Flickr account at some point today, I've provided the link below.

| will talk to Don Craig the photographer and if there is somewhere else you can find them then | will send it over your
way.

Thank you,

Evan

https://www.flickr.com/photos/bcgovphotos

From: Arora, Jasleen AG:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 9:34 AM
To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Subject: Santa Pictures

Hi Evan,
Hope you’'re well.
Folks in our office are just wondering where we can find the santa pictures?

Thanks in advance,
Jasleen

Jasleen Arora
Executive Assistant to the Honourable Minister Eby | Ministry of the Attorney General
PO Box 9044 Stn Prov Gov, Victoria, BC, V8W 9E2 | 778-584-0267

61

Page 61 of 122 OOP-2018-86018



Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 9:51 AM
To: s.22

Subject: Korean Society Year end celebration
Hi Sean Lee,

Could you please supply me with a mailing address that we could reach The Korean Society at.
The Premier would like to mail out a thank you letter.

Thank you,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 10:15 AM
To: s.22

Subject: Dec 1 Meeting

Hi Cindy,

Was just wondering if there was a mailing address to reach the BC Parent Advocacy Group at.

Hope all is well,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 10:18 AM
To: Aaron, Sage PREM:EX

Subject: Mayors round table

Attachments: Document3.docx
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 10:32 AM
To: Farmer, Susan PREM:EX

Subject: Korean Society Thank you
Attachments: Korean Society Thank you.docx
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 2:06 PM

To: Farmer, Susan PREM:EX

Subject: For Future reference

Attachments: BC Parent Advocacy Groups Meeting with the Premier and MOE.pdf; BC PARENT
ADVOCACY GROUP.docx
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 2:29 PM
To: lliffe, Liam EDUC:EX

Subject: Fwd: teaching query

Attachments: $.22

Hey Liam,

John and I met this fellow in the Victoria airport where he currently works.
He may need a bit of direction in regards to the hiring process for teachers.

Thank you,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

Begin forwarded message:

From:$22

Date: December 11, 2017 at 9:03:06 AM PST

To: "Evan.brown(@gov.bc.ca" <Evan.brown@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: teaching query

Evan Brown
Executive Assistant to the BC Premier

Dear Mr Brown,

It was a pleasure to briefly meet you the other day at the Victoria Airport. Thank
you so much for taking a moment to give me your business card to contact you in
regards to teaching.

Our province has recently been in a bit of a hiring mode and yet here I sit with all
my education and experience and very good references/recommendations and no
job.

I thought perhaps I had done something wrong, so contacted Sooke and Saanich
districts and nothing was out of the ordinary save for lack of a few documents in
my file, which I promptly uploaded, several months ago.

Since last year I have been consistently applying for appropriate teaching positions
within the Saanich and Sooke school divisions, but have received nothing but
silence. It is a bit frustrating as I know not (in this time of teacher demand), why I
cannot even get onto a Teacher-on-Call list.
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Thus, I am reaching out to you to see if there is anything at all that can be done to
help me get a teaching position with Sooke or Saanich districts. Over several
years, | have established some family ties here and really would like to stay in this
area of our beautiful province.

On another note, perhaps there is a position somewhere within our

government that I may serve our province and thus, I am also attaching a resume
for consideration. If there is anything else you need to know, please don't hesitate
to get in touch. Thank you very much for your time.

Sincerely,
s.22
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 4:45 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX; Van Meer-Mass, Kate PREM:EX
Subject: Fwd: MLA David Eby office CALLER follow up to letter from s.22
Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Arora, Jasleen AG:EX" <Jasleen.Arora@gov.bc.ca>

Date: December 14, 2017 at 4:44:18 PM PST

To: "Brown, Evan PREM:EX" <Evan.Brown@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: MLA David Eby office CALLER follow up to letter from s-22

Hi Evan,
Hope you're well.

The below is in regards to constituents that would very much appreciate hearing from the Premier in
some form. The constituents wrote to the Premier and the correspondence made its way to the
Ministry of AG from Finance and originally from PO. Perhaps, a few words on a holiday card from the
Premier if it is possible? The circumstances of the constituents are mentioned below.

Best,
Jasleen

From: Anderson, Dulcy [mailto:Dulcy.Anderson@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 11:03 AM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: MLA David Eby office CALLER follow up to letter froms.22

Dear Correspondence staff,

We have a constituent who wrote to the Premier but has not received a response to a heartfelt letter
about deceased father, etc. and probate fees. Name is s.22 '

s.22 Would have been snail-mail letter. Can you please see if it is the queue for
response?

We really appreciate your assistance.

Thanks!
Dulcy
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Dulcy Anderson | Constituency Assistant | David Eby, MLA Vancouver-Point Grey
dulcy.anderson@leg.bc.ca | 604-660-1297 | 2909 West Broadway, Vancouver, BC

V6K2G6 | davidebymla.ca

Come join us for our Open House on December 9" from 11am — 1pm!
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 4:49 PM
To: Arora, Jasleen MCF:EX

Subject: Santa photos

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/2534ss5fzei606s/AAAV6eXoKfTPYbk6DGsdDA6Ga?dl=0

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 4:51 PM

To: Arora, Jasleen MCF:EX

Subject: Re: MLA David Eby office CALLER follow up to letter from s.22

I’'ve forwarded this to Amber and Kate and I’ll follow up with you when | get some information
Thank you

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan

Telephone: 250-387-1715

Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 14, 2017, at 4:44 PM, Arora, Jasleen AG:EX <Jasleen.Arora@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Evan,
Hope you're well.

The below is in regards to constituents that would very much appreciate hearing from the Premier in
some form. The constituents wrote to the Premier and the correspondence made its way to the
Ministry of AG from Finance and originally from PO. Perhaps, a few words on a holiday card from the
Premier if it is possible? The circumstances of the constituents are mentioned below.

Best,
Jasleen

From: Anderson, Dulcy [mailto:Dulcy.Anderson@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 11:03 AM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: MLA David Eby office CALLER follow up to letter from s-22

Dear Correspondence staff,

We have a constituent who wrote to the Premier but has not received a response to a heartfelt letter
about deceased father, etc. and probate fees. Name is s.22 _
§.22 . Would have been snail-mail letter. Can you please see if it is the queue for

response?

We really appreciate your assistance.

Thanks!
Dulcy
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Dulcy Anderson | Constituency Assistant | David Eby, MLA Vancouver-Point Grey
dulcy.anderson@leg.bc.ca | 604-660-1297 | 2909 West Broadway, Vancouver, BC

V6K2G6 | davidebymla.ca

Come join us for our Open House on December 9" from 11am — 1pm!
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Thursday, December 14, 2017 5:12 PM
Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

FOIL
NR
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NR
Attachments:
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 5:14 PM
To: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Subject: FOIL

Attachments: NR
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NR
Attachments:
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 5:14 PM
To: Farmer, Susan PREM:EX

Subject: Re: question re: Korea Itr

Director - Korean Society Of BC

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715

Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 14, 2017, at 5:11 PM, Farmer, Susan PREM:EX <Susan.Farmer@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi—just a quick question re: Sean — was he the organizer of the event? Does he have a title that should
be referenced? Or is he just a random member of the Korean Society of BC?

I'll get both letters done up tomorrow.
Susan Farmer

Managing Director | Correspondence Branch | Office of the Premier
P: 250-387-3570 E:susan.farmer@gov.bc.ca
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 9:28 AM
To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Fwd: Question - Educaiton Itr

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Farmer, Susan PREM:EX" <Susan.Farmer@gov.bc.ca>
Date: December 15, 2017 at 9:12:57 AM PST

To: "Brown, Evan PREM:EX" <Evan.Brown@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Question - Educaiton Itr

Hi — just wanted to check whether this “thanks for mtg” Itr should be cc’d to MRF. Normally, | would,
but since these letters are more informal, | figured I'd check to see what the thinking is for this one.

Susan Farmer
Managing Director | Correspondence Branch | Office of the Premier
P: 250-387-3570 E:susan.farmer@gov.bc.ca
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 9:28 AM
To: Farmer, Susan PREM:EX

Subject: Re: Question - Educaiton Itr

I’'m not sure how to answer your question so | have forwarded it to Amber
Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan

Telephone: 250-387-1715

Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 15, 2017, at 9:12 AM, Farmer, Susan PREM:EX <Susan.Farmer@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi — just wanted to check whether this “thanks for mtg” Itr should be cc’d to MRF. Normally, | would,
but since these letters are more informal, | figured I'd check to see what the thinking is for this one.

Susan Farmer
Managing Director | Correspondence Branch | Office of the Premier
P: 250-387-3570 E:susan.farmer@gov.bc.ca
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 9:53 AM
To: Parkinson, Elizabeth PREM:EX
Subject: Re: Office travel card

Yes

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 15, 2017, at 9:32 AM, Parkinson, Elizabeth PREM:EX <Elizabeth.Parkinson@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Evan,

Do you have the travel card still?

<image001.png> | Elzabeth Parkinson
Office of the Premier
Direct: 250-387-1805
Office: 250-387-1715
E-mail: elizabeth.parkinson@gov.bc.ca
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 9:53 AM
To: Parkinson, Elizabeth PREM:EX
Subject: Re: Office travel card

Well no

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 15, 2017, at 9:32 AM, Parkinson, Elizabeth PREM:EX <Elizabeth.Parkinson@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Evan,

Do you have the travel card still?

Eligabeth Parkinson

) Office of the Premier

Direct: 250-387-1805

-%- Office: 250-387-1715
gl E-mail: elizabeth.parkinson@gov.bc.ca
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 10:19 AM

To: PREM CAL PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: HELIJET: Victoria to Vancouver (9:35 AM)
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 10:19 AM
To: PREM CAL PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: Fairmont Vancouver Airport
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Saturday, December 16, 2017 12:03 PM
To: lliffe, Liam EDUC:EX

Subject: Re: EA in education

Thank you Liam!

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715

Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 16,2017, at 12:19 AM, Iliffe, Liam EDUC:EX <Liam.lliffe(@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

As promised,

Here’s and intro to Melissa, Evan. She’s about as rockstar as they come, and is worth picking
info and know how from.

Take her for a 2% jazz coffee at the museum coffee shop.

She can definitely help if you have a minor issue or two, education related or otherwise. She’s a
casework Juggernaut.

Melissa, Evan is the new(ish) premiers Office EA - Like us, he comes from behind the wood,
and could benefit from your experience.

-L. ILIFFE

\eye- liff\
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 10:04 AM
To: Clark, Layne PREM:EX

Subject: Accepted: Technical Briefing
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 10:07 AM
To: Sherlock, Stephanie GCPE:EX

Subject: RE: media management for Evan

Tomorrow at 10 works for me!

Thank you so much, Stephanie

From: Sherlock, Stephanie GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 10:05 AM
To: Aaron, Sage PREM:EX; Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Subject: RE: media management for Evan

Excellent.

Tomorrow morning at 10?

I'm going to Vancouver in the afternoon and Wednesday (barring weather preventing it)
But Thursday would work as well.

Let me know — and thanks for the reminder Sage!

From: Aaron, Sage PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 9:58 AM

To: Sherlock, Stephanie GCPE:EX; Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Subject: media management for Evan

Hi Stephanie,

Evan is pretty free this week.

Propose a time and he’ll be pleased to spend an hour or so with you.
Best,

Sage Aaron, Communications Director

Office of the Premier | Government of BC
501 Belleville St, Victoria, BC V8V 2L8 | 778-678-0832
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 1:09 PM
To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Filing labels

Columbia River
P.0. Budget
Wildfires
Correspondence
Washington State
Amazon

Misc

Massey Tunnel
Tsilhqotin

Ridley Island
Education
Working For You
Labour Day

Site C

Treasury Board
Taxi Regulations
Election Amendments
Parliamentary Secretaries
Mount Polley
EMPR

China

Forestry

Housing

Ride Sharing
VIEA

LNG

BC Supreme Court
Highway 14

SSN

United Nations
Aquaculture
X-Govt

RHF

Agriculture

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 3:27 PM

To: Carreras, Korleen TAC:EX

Subject: FW: "ITALIAN SHORT FILM DAY" + RECEPTION (21 DECEMBER 2017, AT 7.00 PM,

ITALIAN CULTURAL CENTRE)

Importance: High

Hi Korleen,

I'm forwarding you this email from Massimiliano who is the BC Consul General of Italy for your consideration and
to do the due diligence of following up with him.

Feel free to forward the email on to whoever you think necessary.

Thank you so much,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Massimiliano Iacchini [mailto:iacchini@esteri.it]

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 2:46 PM

To: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX; Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Cc: 'Massimiliano Iacchini'; Wong, Tamarra PREM:EX

Subject: "ITALIAN SHORT FILM DAY" + RECEPTION (21 DECEMBER 2017, AT 7.00 PM, ITALIAN CULTURAL CENTRE)

Importance: High

Dear Geoff and Evan,
[ hope you are fine. See the event below, if you can join us!
All the best,

Massimiliano

Massimiliano IACCHINI
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Console Generale / Consul General
Consolato General d’Italia a Vancouver
Consulate General of Italy in Vancouver
Suite 1100 — 510, West Hastings Street
Vancouver, B.C. — Post Code: V6B 1L8 - CANADA
Tel: +1 604 684 7288 (ext. 227 or 228)
Fax: + 1 604 685 4263
E-Mail: iacchini@esteri.it
segreteria.vancouver(@esteri.it
PEC: con.vancouver @cert.esteri.it
Web-Site: www.consvancouver.esteri.it

w o

"Rispetta l'ambiente. Non stampare questa email se non é necessario''

i

From: Consulate General of Italy in Vancouver - Cultural Office [mailto:vancouver.cultural@esteri.it]
Sent: December-07-17 10:12 AM

To: Consulate General of Italy in Vancouver - Cultural Office

Subject: Newsletter n. 77 - December, 2017

CONSULATE GENERAL OF ITALY IN VANCOUVER
CULTURAL OFFICE

Copyright
Upcoming events:

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 21, 7:00 PM
Italian Cultural Centre
3075 Slocan Street, Vancouver

Italian Short Film Day 2017

December 21 is the shortest day of the year in the northern
hemisphere - this is why it was chosen to celebrate short
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| Copyright

films worldwide. The first edition was organized by the Centre
National de la Cinématographie et de I'lmage Animée in France in
2011. It has rapidly spread throughout Europe and beyond, and
today takes place in 50 countries around the world.

The aim is to offer a showcase of short films to the general public,
to people who are not festival goers or do not have access to
specialized programs. The Centro Nazionale del Cortometraggio (the Italian Short Film Centre) proposes a
program of recent Italian shorts of various genres and on different formats, offering an overview of where
young Italian filmmakers are heading and what the trends of tomorrow will be.

Of the five short films that will be screened — varying in length from 14 to 20 minutes, some are funny, some
are lyrical, some are dramatic, all are engaging.

In Italian with English subtitles. Some scenes may be disturbing to some viewers.
This event is organized by the Consulate General of Italy in collaboration with the Centro Nazionale del
Cortometraggio and the Italian Cultural Centre.

Refreshments will follow

Admission is free, but RSVP is required: cultural.vancouver@esteri.it

SAVE THE DATES: January 5-11, 2018

Italian Film Festival 2018
Vancity Theatre, Vancouver

The most important Italian event in the cinema sector in Vancouver is fast approaching. The Festival this year
will presents a mixture of the best new Italian cinema, documentary, and established classics, including work
by masters like Fellini, the Tavianis, and Rossellini. Stay tuned for more information!

Info and tickets: http://iffest.ca

The Dante Italian Language School: New Session of Italian Courses

The Winter Session of Italian language courses at the Dante Italian Language School in downtown Vancouver
starts in early January.
New this upcoming session: courses of Italian Pronunciation and of Latin in your Everyday English!

Sign up soon for the upcoming Winter term (January 15" to March 29™ ): www.dantesocietybc.ca

khkkkhkhkkhkhkhkdhkrrhdhrdhhhdhdhrhhhhrhxrdx

Cultural Affairs Office
Consulate General of Italy
510 West Hastings Street, suite 1100
Vancouver BC V6B 1L8 Canada
Ph.: 604-684-7288
Fax: 604-685-4263
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E-mail: cultural.vancouver@esteri.it

Web: consvancouver.esteri.it
kkkkkhkhkhkhkdhkhkhkhkkhkhkhkhhhhkkkhkkhkkkhkhhkdk

If you wish to be removed from this list, please send us an e-mail with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 3:40 PM

To: Pecora, Talea PSSG:EX

Subject: FW: Great meeting you at VPD/Odd Squad in Vancouver a few weeks ago
Hi Talea,

Referring this to you for your consideration and follow up.
Could be a very useful person to be in contact with for your ministry.

Thank you,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Kevin A. Sabet [mailto:kevin@learnaboutsam.org]

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 5:54 PM

To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Subject: Great meeting you at VPD/Odd Squad in Vancouver a few weeks ago

Dear Evan - Kevin Sabet from SAM here. Great meeting you last week at the Odd Squad fundraiser. Please let me know
if the Premier would like more info on the pot issue. It is complicated and difficult. Happy to advise anytime, as | have
advised the past 3 US Presidents.

Kevin Sabet

Kevinsabet.com
Learnaboutsam.org
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 3:44 PM

To: 'Kevin A. Sabet'

Subject: RE: Great meeting you at VPD/Odd Squad in Vancouver a few weeks ago
Hi Kevin,

Good to hear from you.
| have made the referral to the Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General for their consideration on the matter.
They are tackling the Cannabis issue and | told them you may be a helpful person to be in contact with.

Thank you for reaching out and let me know if they follow up with you.

Kind regards,

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Kevin A. Sabet [mailto:kevin@learnaboutsam.org]

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 5:54 PM

To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Subject: Great meeting you at VPD/Odd Squad in Vancouver a few weeks ago

Dear Evan - Kevin Sabet from SAM here. Great meeting you last week at the Odd Squad fundraiser. Please let me know
if the Premier would like more info on the pot issue. It is complicated and difficult. Happy to advise anytime, as | have
advised the past 3 US Presidents.

Kevin Sabet

Kevinsabet.com
Learnaboutsam.org
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 11:00 AM
To: Henry, David A FIN:EX

Subject: Monitor

Hey David!

My desk is all set up and ready to go whenever you are, thanks a million!

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 3:47 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Fwd: Hello Evan / High Speed Railway Report/ From Frank

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

Begin forwarded message:

From: zhu franks-22

Date: December 9, 2017 at 7:47:44 AM PST

To: "evan.brown@gov.bc.ca" <evan.brown(@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Hello Evan / High Speed Railway Report/ From Frank

Morning Mr.Evan,

I am Frank, Thank you very for your breakfast on December 8,
Accompanied us to report to the Mr.Horgan, Regarding the high-speed railway.

December 8, the weather is fog, but how much sunshine you are, the governor has your
assistant, we are proud of you.

| am very happy to work for the Mr.Horgan. | have been in the planning and
construction of the railway since 1986. So | have a lots experience in construction and
planning of Highspeed Railway. At present, | am actively promoting Canada's high-

speed railway research.
| Attached the report of BC High Speed Rail for you.

On the high-speed rail, there is any need, please feel free to contact me.

Have a good weekend.

Frank Zhu
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Director

Vancouver-Seattle Highspeed Railway Institute of CANADA

Office: +1(604) 629-8899

s.22

<3z-BC high speed train Richmond - Chilliwack #3¢E% 20171208.doc>
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 10:16 AM

To: Andrews, Scott GCPE:EX

Subject: Re: Meeting Time Change - RE: Media Relations
Hi Scott,

You’re on the 4th floor of GCPE right?

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715

Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 19, 2017, at 9:29 AM, Andrews, Scott GCPE:EX <Scott.Andrews@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Right on, see you tomorrow!

Scott Andrews

Media Relations Officer

Government Communications and Public Engagement
250-886-2784

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:26 AM

To: Andrews, Scott GCPE:EX

Subject: Re: Meeting Time Change - RE: Media Relations

Yes, sounds good!

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715

Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 19, 2017, at 8:49 AM, Andrews, Scott GCPE:EX <Scott.Andrews@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Evan,
s.22 Would you be available tomorrow at 11:00am?

Best regards,

Scott Andrews

Media Relations Officer

Government Communications and Public Engagement
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250-886-2784

From: Sherlock, Stephanie GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 12:32 PM

To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX; Andrews, Scott GCPE:EX
Cc: Aaron, Sage PREM:EX

Subject: Media Relations

Hi there gentlemen,

In advance of meeting with me tomorrow to chat about Media Relations, | would like
you to take some time to think about a few things!

What are your goals in learning about Media Relations — specific to your current role?
What situations have the potential to give you anxiety or are worry you?
What do you think the potential pit falls are of ‘screwing something up’?

We can talk about those things as well as how to be prepared for any situation where
media might be!

Key words and phrases that can keep the media at bay without offending them.

Best ways to support the Premier/Minister in the event you are the one there to do it!

Let me know if you have any other topics you’d like to cover and please come armed
with questions!

Thanks and see you both tomorrow!

Stephanie Sherlock

Director, Media Relations

Government Communications & Public Engagement
778-584-1254
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 11:37 AM
To: Aaron, Sage PREM:EX
Subject: RE: Northern Officials

Everything looks great!
only concern is this one. Is there any way you could rephrase line 1 & 2
You rule

Mayor Rob MacDougall, Ft. St. James

Main issues in your community are health care needs and forestry

You need to maintain services, Looking for a new hospital

Glad to hear about the progress with Northern Health Authority on phased and modular approach.

From: Aaron, Sage PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 10:48 AM
To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Subject: Northern Officials

Still a little sketchy. See what you can do with this. Let me know if you need help.
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 2:20 PM
To: Farmer, Susan PREM:EX

Subject: Northern Roundtable

Attachments: Northern Officials.docx

Hi Susan ©

On Dec 8™ myself and the Premier went to Prince George to have a roundtable discussion with local mayors and officials
on their specific concerns for the region.
This was organized by Bob Simpson the Mayor of Quesnel and he rounded everyone up and organized this event.

Sage has written out what you can pick and choose from in the “For All:” part
as well as something personal that each person voiced at the meeting

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hello,

Due to Christmas Holidays, the Premier will not be able to attend your New Year’s Day Levee.

Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Friday, December 22, 2017 10:57 AM
GH RSVP FIN:EX

New Year's Day Levee RSVP

We wish you all the best with your function, a Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year!

Warm regards,

Evan

Office of the Premier
o @ 250-387-1806
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 11:05 AM

To: .22

Subject: Welcoming Banquet of Chinese Delegation
Hello,

Due to Christmas Holidays, the Premier will not be able to attend your function.

We wish the Welcoming Banquet of Chinese Delegation to be a great success.
Merry Christmas and all the best to you in the New Year.
Warm Regards,

Evan Brown

Office of the Premier
Saw @ 250-387-1806
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 11:09 AM

To: Ranjan, Ramesh JTT:EX; Louie, Jacqueline JTT:EX

Subject: FW: Invite to our Welcoming Banquet of Chinese Delegation
Attachments: 2018-12-28 Banget Invitation -  English.docx

Hi Jacqueline & Ramesh,
| was told to send this along to you to see if your Ministers have been sent an invite to this.

Thank you!

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 10:49 AM

To: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Invite to our Welcoming Banquet of Chinese Delegation

Regrets for this one. Also need to see if George Chow or Bruce Ralston received this invite.

From: Horgan.MLA, John [mailto:]John.Horgan.MLA®@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 10:21 AM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Invite to our Welcoming Banquet of Chinese Delegation

From: eric szeto [mailto s.22

Sent: December 21, 2017 12:38 AM

To: Horgan.MLA, John <John.Horgan.MLA@Ieg.bc.ca>; John Horgan <john.horgan@bcndp.ca>
Subject: Fw: Invite to our Welcoming Banquet of Chinese Delegation

Subject: Fw: Invite to our Welcoming Banquet of Chinese Delegation
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Dear Premier,

You are cordially invited to our welcoming banquet to greet the Delegation of 30-member of
government official and entrepreneurs from Chinatown for cultural and economic exchange
with political, community and business leaders in Greater Vancouver.

An official invitation letter is attached for your perusal. Thanks for your support.

Regards,
Eric
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 11:25 AM

To: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Call for Records OOP-2017-74257 Records Due January 2, 2018

| have no records in relation to this request

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 11:24 AM

To: LP PO Executive Office; LP PO Deputy Minister; LP Premiers Vancouver Office
Subject: Call for Records OOP-2017-74257 Records Due January 2, 2018

This is an ALL STAFF Call for Records.

Please let me know by January 2™ (or when you are back from vacation) whether or not you have any records responsive
to the following request:

UPDATE: It is no longer necessary to send records as a PDF. Please send records in whatever way is most convenient.

All records regarding the proposal to move Family Day.

(Date Range for Record Search: From 07/18/2017 To 12/11/2017) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

If you think that the search for records will take you over 3 hours and/or the total volume of records will exceed 200
pages, please let me know as soon as possible.

Thank you all for your assistance with this request! If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Alison Wensink, Executive Administrative Coordinator
Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier

Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings

Victoria BC V8W 9E1

Phone: (250) 387-2987
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 11:28 AM

To: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Call for Records OOP-2017-74415 Records Due January 3, 2018

| have no records relating to this request.

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 11:28 AM

To: LP PO Executive Office; LP PO Deputy Minister; LP Premiers Vancouver Office
Subject: Call for Records OOP-2017-74415 Records Due January 3, 2018

This is an ALL STAFF Call for Records.

Please let me know by January 3" (or when you are back from vacation) whether or not you have any records responsive
to the following request:

UPDATE: It is no longer necessary to send records as a PDF. Please send records in whatever way is most convenient.

Copies of briefing material or emails that reference secret ballot in regards to union members voting on
certification/decertification.

(Date Range for Record Search: From 07/18/2017 To 12/15/2017) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

If you think that the search for records will take you over 3 hours and/or the total volume of records will exceed 200
pages, please let me know as soon as possible.

Thank you all for your assistance with this request! If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Alison Wensink, Executive Administrative Coordinator
Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier

Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings

Victoria BC VEW 9E1

Phone: (250) 387-2987
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 11:30 AM

To: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Call for Records OOP-2017-74348 Records Due January 3, 2018

| have no records relating to this request

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 11:30 AM

To: LP PO Executive Office; LP PO Deputy Minister; LP Premiers Vancouver Office
Subject: Call for Records OOP-2017-74348 Records Due January 3, 2018

This is an ALL STAFF Call for Records.

Please let me know by January 3" (or when you are back from vacation) whether or not you have any records responsive
to the following request:

UPDATE: It is no longer necessary to send records as a PDF. Please send records in whatever way is most convenient.

Documents, such as briefing material, memos, e-mails, etc., mentioning the timeline for getting to a S15 minimum wage.

(Date Range for Record Search: From 07/18/2017 To 12/14/2017) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

If you think that the search for records will take you over 3 hours and/or the total volume of records will exceed 200
pages, please let me know as soon as possible.

Thank you all for your assistance with this request! If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Alison Wensink, Executive Administrative Coordinator
Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier

Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings

Victoria BC V8W 9E1

Phone: (250) 387-2987
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 11:35 AM

To: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Call for Records OOP-2017-74284 Due January 3, 2018

| have no records relating to this request

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Tel: 250 387 1715

Cell: 778 584 0217

From: Wensink, Alison PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 11:33 AM

To: LP Premiers Vancouver Office; LP PO Executive Office; Canitz, Shelley L PREM:EX
Subject: Call for Records OOP-2017-74284 Due January 3, 2018

Hello,

Please let me know by January 3" (or when you are back from vacation) whether or not you have any records responsive
to the following request:

UPDATE: It is no longer necessary to send records as a PDF. Please send records in whatever way is most convenient.

Any and all records related to the departure of the Premier's Special Advisor Bob Dewar including, but not limited to
emails, BBMs, texts, letters, memos, meeting records, plus any and all records related to any of the following: payouts,
leaves, termination, severance contracts.

(Date Range for Record Search: From 09/01/2017 To 12/13/2017) Date Format is MM/DD/YYYY

If you think that the search for records will take you over 3 hours and/or the total volume of records will exceed 200
pages, please let me know as soon as possible.

Thank you all for your assistance with this request! If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Alison Wensink, Executive Administrative Coordinator
Deputy Minister's Office | Office of the Premier

Room 272 - West Annex, Parliament Buildings

Victoria BC VEW 9E1

Phone: (250) 387-2987
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Those dates work for me!
Thank you Layne,

Evan Brown

Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Friday, December 22, 2017 12:43 PM
Clark, Layne PREM:EX

Re: Please confirm

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan

Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 22, 2017, at 12:32 PM, Clark, Layne PREM:EX <Layne.Clark@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Everyone,

I would like to confirm January 31% and February 1** as dates for all of you to come in for additional

training and follow up. Please let me know asap if those dates will work for you.

Thank you,

Layne
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX
Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2017 5:50 PM
To: Van Meer-Mass, Kate PREM:EX
Subject: 5.22

s.22
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 7:29 PM

To: Van Meer-Mass, Kate PREM:EX; Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

Subject: Fwd: Mount Milligan Update - Temporary Suspension of Mill Operations

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

Begin forwarded message:

From: Pat Crook <pat@district.mackenzie.bc.ca>

Date: December 28, 2017 at 5:32:41 PM PST

To: "Evan.brown(@gov.bc.ca" <Evan.brown@gov.bc.ca>

Cec: Joanna Miller <jmiller@tcrk.com>, Diane Smith <diane(@district.mackenzie.bc.ca>, Joan
Atkinson <joan(@district. mackenzie.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: Mount Milligan Update - Temporary Suspension of Mill Operations

Hello Evan could you please see that the Premier sees this Press Release.
Best Regards

Mayor Pat Crook

District of Mackenzie

PO Bag 340 Mackenzie B.C.

VO0J 2C0

pat@district.mackenzie.bc.ca

C: 250 997 7880

F: 250997 5186

From: Joanna Miller [mailto:jmiller@tcrk.com]

Sent: December 27, 2017 1:32 PM

To: John Rustad (john.rustad.mla@leg.bc.ca) <john.rustad.mla@leg.bc.ca>; Mike Morris
<mike.morris.mla@]leg.bc.ca>; Anne Sam s.22 , Pat
Crook <pat@district.mackenzie.bc.ca>; Rob MacDougall <mayor@fortstjames.ca>; Lyn Hall
<mayor(@princegeorge.ca>; Gerry Thiessen <mayor(@district.vanderhoof.ca>; Darcy Repen

<s.22 . Ann McCormick
<mccormick@cnc.be.ca>; Diane Smith <diane@district.mackenzie.bc.ca>; Wayne Salewski
5.22 Kevin Moutray s.22 . Colleen Erickson

<nrmanager(@nakazdli.ca>; Kris Nielsen <knielsen(@fortstjames.ca>; Mayor
<Dyra.Pridham@princegeorge.ca>; Hilary Irvine <Hilarylrvine@district.vanderhoof.ca>; Dave
Forshaw <dave(@district. mackenzie.bc.ca>; Erin Siemens <siemensel (@cnc.bc.ca>; Shannon
Bezo <BEZOS(@cnc.be.ca>; Kelley Williams <edo@fortstjames.ca>; Employment Training
<employmenttraining@mlib.ca>; Jodie Ware <jware@mlib.ca>;
Terri.McConnachie@princegeorge.ca; Kenneth Solonas <ksolonas(@mlib.ca>; Kevin Crook
<cao(@fortstjames.ca>; 'landusemanager@westmo.org'; Dean McKinley
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<dean(@district.mackenzie.bc.ca>

Cc: Tim Caldwell <tcaldwell@tcrk.com>; Phil Welten <pwelten@tcrk.com>

Subject: Mount Milligan Update - Temporary Suspension of Mill Operations

Good afternoon all,

| hope everyone had a lovely Christmas spent with family and friends.

Unfortunately, | writing to share some less than favourable news from Mount Milligan: the recent cold
weather we have had has caused freezing in what little water was left in the Tailings Storage Facility and
as a result we have had to temporarily suspend our mill operations until we have sufficient water to
operate. The press release below contains additional information, but at this point we are trying to do
everything we can to get additional water into the TSF to shorten our downtime and prevent impacts to
our employees.

| am available by email and phone throughout the rest of the holiday period if anyone has questions or
would like additional information. | will continue to update you with developments as they come.

Best regards,

Joanna Miller

Sustainability & Community Development

Centerra Gold Inc.

250-997-7548

centerracoLo

~,

Centerra Gold Provides Operations
Update

TORONTO. Dec. 27. 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Centerra Gold Inc.
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This message was distributed by Nasdaq's GlobeNewswire.
(165 Broadway, New York, NY, 10006, USA, +1.212.401.8700,
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www.nasdag.com)
On behalf of Centerra Gold Inc One University Avenue, Suite 1500, Toronto, ON
MS5J 2P1 CA

This message was sent to kevin.dsouza@centerragold.com.
[f you wish to no longer receive these messages you can unsubscribe.
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Shortt, Amanda PREM:EX

From: Brown, Evan PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 7:34 PM

To: Pat Crook

Subject: Re: Mount Milligan Update - Temporary Suspension of Mill Operations

Forwarded, thank you Pat.

Evan Brown

Executive Assistant to Premier John Horgan
Telephone: 250-387-1715
Cellular: 778-584-0217

On Dec 28, 2017, at 5:33 PM, Pat Crook <pat(@district.mackenzie.bc.ca> wrote:

Hello Evan could you please see that the Premier sees this Press Release.
Best Regards

Mayor Pat Crook

District of Mackenzie

PO Bag 340 Mackenzie B.C.

VO0J 2C0

pat@district.mackenzie.bc.ca

C: 250 997 7880

F: 250997 5186

From: Joanna Miller [mailto:jmiller@tcrk.com]

Sent: December 27, 2017 1:32 PM

To: John Rustad (john.rustad.mla@leg.bc.ca) <john.rustad.mla@leg.bc.ca>; Mike Morris
<mike.morris.mla@leg.bc.ca>; Anne Sam 1s.22 - ' - >; Pat
Crook <pat@district.mackenzie.bc.ca>; Rob MacDougall <mayor@fortstjames.ca>; Lyn Hall
<mayor(@princegeorge.ca>; Gerry Thiessen <mayor(@district.vanderhoof.ca>; Darcy Repen

<s.22 N Ann McCormick
<mccormick@cnc.be.ca>; Diane Smith <diane@district.mackenzie.bc.ca>; Wayne Salewski
<s.22 - Colleen Erickson

<nrmanager(@nakazdli.ca>; Kris Nielsen <knielsen(@fortstjames.ca>; Mayor
<Dyra.Pridham@princegeorge.ca>; Hilary Irvine <Hilarylrvine@district.vanderhoof.ca>; Dave
Forshaw <dave(@district. mackenzie.bc.ca>; Erin Siemens <siemensel (@cnc.bc.ca>; Shannon
Bezo <BEZOS(@cnc.be.ca>; Kelley Williams <edo@fortstjames.ca>; Employment Training
<employmenttraining@mlib.ca>; Jodie Ware <jware@mlib.ca>;
Terri.McConnachie@princegeorge.ca; Kenneth Solonas <ksolonas(@mlib.ca>; Kevin Crook
<cao(@fortstjames.ca>; 'landusemanager@westmo.org'; Dean McKinley
<dean(@district.mackenzie.bc.ca>

Cc: Tim Caldwell <tcaldwell@tcrk.com>; Phil Welten <pwelten@tcrk.com>

Subject: Mount Milligan Update - Temporary Suspension of Mill Operations

Good afternoon all,

| hope everyone had a lovely Christmas spent with family and friends.
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Unfortunately, | writing to share some less than favourable news from Mount Milligan: the recent cold
weather we have had has caused freezing in what little water was left in the Tailings Storage Facility and
as a result we have had to temporarily suspend our mill operations until we have sufficient water to
operate. The press release below contains additional information, but at this point we are trying to do
everything we can to get additional water into the TSF to shorten our downtime and prevent impacts to
our employees.

| am available by email and phone throughout the rest of the holiday period if anyone has questions or
would like additional information. | will continue to update you with developments as they come.

Best regards,

Joanna Miller

Sustainability & Community Development

Centerra Gold Inc.

250-997-7548

C: te r*.r*a GOLD
o ".
Centerra Gold Provides Operations

Update

TORONTO, Dec. 27, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Centerra Gold Inc.
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This message was distributed by Nasdaq's GlobeNewswire.
(165 Broadway, New York, NY, 10006, USA, +1.212.401.8700,
www.nasdag.com)
On behalf of Centerra Gold Inc One University Avenue, Suite 1500, Toronto, ON
MS5J 2P1 CA
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This message was sent to kevin.dsouza@centerragold.com.
[f you wish to no longer receive these messages you can unsubscribe.
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